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Dote: May 17,2OL6

To: Marin County Grand Jury and Marin County Superior Court

From: Ric Postle, Chairman, Belvedere Tiburon Library Agency

Re: 2015-16 Web Transparency Report Card: Response to Findings and Recommendations

The Belvedere Tiburon Library Agency has updated the information on its website to provide

transparency as listed and described in the report dated March, 2016.

The following changes and additions have been made:

A. There had been a link to the citizens appointed to the Belvedere Tiburon Library. Agency members

are volunteer and therefore unpaid. We included a link to the elected officials who make the

appointments to the AgencY .

B. There had been a link to the salaries for individual staff. That has been updated to include a link to

the State Controller's website that lists overall compensation, including salaries and benefits, which

complies with R3 recommendat¡ons.

C. There had been a link to the Agency's funding reserves policy. We have updated the information to

also include the Agency's investment policy.

D. Though we have no contracts at this time, a link has been included for contracts. lf contrasts occur,

the l¡nk would be activated and the information provided.

E. The agency has always filed the Statement of Facts with the California Secretary of State as per R2

recommendat¡on. We will also file this information with the Marin County Clerk as required by

Californía Code 53051.

Please get in touch with Líbrary Director Deborah Mazzoliní if there are any further changes that you

recommend. Her phone number is 415.789.2656. Email to dmazzolini@beltiblibrary.org and to

ric.postle@lpl.com. Thank you.

Respectfully,

**
Ric Postle, Chair

Belvedere Tiburon Library Agency

15Ol Tiburon Boulevard, Tiburon, CA94920
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